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To the United Nations Association of Ghana
on the occasion of its first annual International Law Lecture

The British Council Auditorium, Accra
Tuesday 10 August, 2004

The United Nations Association, Westminster, UK is delighted

to congratulate the United Nations Association of Ghana on

its initiative to institute an annual International Law Lecture. 

We instituted our annual International Law Lecture in 2003 and

we were delighted with the degree of public response to this initiative. The text of

the lectures delivered in 2003 and 2004 are recorded on

the website of UNA-UK (www.una-uk.org) and we look forward to posting also

the text of lectures organised by the United Nations Association of Ghana. In this

way, we can work together towards linking our organisations and our

memberships more closely.

We look forward to meeting members of the United Nations Association of

Ghana when they visit the UK to discuss matters

of mutual interest and to devise new joint projects. 

Let our co-operation grow and our friendship strengthen, leading

to a world which properly recognises the centrality of the United Nations in the

development of international law and thereby the promotion of peace, justice and

social progress. 

         

This statement was agreed by acclamation on the occasion

of our Annual General Meeting held on Tuesday 27  July, 2004.th

Signed on behalf of the membership

David Wardrop, Chairman
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